
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim meets with Sheikh Akram al-Kaabi and discusses
victories achieved by the security forces in Mosul

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, received at his office in Baghdad,

General Secretary of the al-Nujaba Movement, Sheikh Akram al-Kaabi, 21/01/2017.
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His eminence discussed with al-Kaabi the victories achieved by the security forces, the popular

mobilization forces and tribal forces and Peshmerga on terrorist Daesh, and most recently the

liberation of the left bank of Mosul, and the security achievement of the popular mobilization

forces in Tal Afar western Mosul. His eminence stressed to the need to accompany the security

progress by a political achievement and a reassuring project for everyone that is capable of

save Iraq of its crises.


